
 
 
 

 
 
 

Pilton & Proud. Member of Ventrus Multi Academy Trust. Headteacher: Mr Graham Hill 

        
 

To:  Parents/Carers of Yr 11 students 

 

 

Dear Parent 

As you know your son/daughter will be sitting internal exams after the Easter holidays.  With 

this letter you will find a general timetable. 

 

The exams will run from 26 April to 10 May inclusive and cover English Language, 

Mathematics and Science and most option subjects.  These mocks will allow the students to 

experience examination papers for these subjects and enable us to gather valuable evidence 

to support the Teacher Assessed Grades that will be submitted to the examination boards 

later in the summer term. 

 

Students should go to morning registration as usual and will be able to have an early lunch 

break if they have an afternoon exam.  When not in an exam, students will be in their usual 

lessons. 

 

Students will be issued with individual timetables prior to the Easter holidays giving full 

details of timings and venues and dealing with any clashes. 

 

On the back of the timetable will be some important notes which students should read 

carefully and familiarise themselves with.  Students will be expected to behave in the same 

way and follow the same regulations as they would during their real GCSE/external 

examinations.  This includes ensuring that no unauthorised items are brought into the exam 

room including mobile phones, ipods, MP3/4 players, smartwatches or any technological/web 

enabled sources of information. We also ask that wristwatches are not brought into the exam 

room.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Danny Heaton  
Deputy Headteacher 

HEA/tb 
 
31 March 2021 


